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August 15, 2005

To: Document Control Desk
ATTN: Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission(USNRC)
Washington, DC 20555

RE: Docket No. 50-113, Facility License R-52
Response to July 19, 2005 Enclosed Order (EA-05-007)

This letter serves as our written response to EA-05-007, Issuance of Order for
Additional Security Measures On the Transportation of Radioactive Material Quantities
of Concern(RAMQC)"

The Additional Security Measures(ASMs) in this order are not applicable to our current
activities. If conditions change and RAMQC is to be shipped from our facility, the
USNRC will be informed ninety(90) days in advance of the first RAMQC shipment.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (520) 621-9729. I
declare under penalty perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on August
15, 2005.

/ohn G. Williams
Director, Nuclear Reactor Laboratory
University of Arizona.


